
Carter - DNR, Jocelyn <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us>

East Rigden Pit Permit No. M-1979-097 Technical Revision TR-11 Adequacy Review
Carter - DNR, Jocelyn <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us> Thu, Jun 13, 2024 at 5:03 PM
To: Matt Parker <MParker@fcgov.com>

Good afternoon Matt,

Please see the attached adequacy review letter. As a reminder, the decision date for the TR-8 application is June 20,
2024. If more time is required to address the issue outlined in the letter, please request an extension to the Division before
the decision date. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Thanks,
Jocelyn
[Quoted text hidden]
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June 13, 2024 
 
Matthew Parker 
City of Fort Collins 
P.O. Box 580 
Fort Collins, CO 80522 
 
RE:  East Rigden Pit, Permit No. M-1979-097; Technical Revision for Construction of Poudre 

River Trail, Second Adequacy Review 
 
Dear Mr. Parker, 
 
On May 21, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division/DRMS) received 
the Technical Revision application (TR-8) to include the construction of the Poudre River Trail. 
The following adequacy issues remain and need to be addressed prior to the Division issuing a 
decision.  

1. Provide a revised Exhibit F – Reclamation Plan Map that meets all the requirements 
outlined in Rule 6.2.1(2) and Rule 6.4.6. Specifically, the map provided does not depict 
the reclaimed slope and direction of flow. Please resubmit the map to show the reclaimed 
topography/contour of the affected area.  

 
This concludes the preliminary adequacy review for the TR-8 application. The decision date is 
scheduled for June 20, 2024. If additional time in necessary to address the above issues, a 
request to extend the decision date must be submitted to the Division prior to the decision date.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, I can be reached by email at Jocelyn.carter@state.co.us or 
by phone at (720) 666-1065.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jocelyn Carter 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec:  Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
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